Statz, Ronda

From: Meghan Blake-Horst [meghan@absolutelyartiic com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2010 7:00 PM

To: Statz, Ronda

Cc: Rummel, Marsha; jeffitz007 revolution@@gmait. com
Subject: Revoulution Cycles

As a neighborhood resident and business located two doors down from Revolution Cycles I am in full support of
Revolution Cycles attaining a Class B beer license Please consider this my letter of support. Any questions please let me
know.

Thanks!

Meghan Blake-Horst
Gallery Manager
Absolutely Art

2322 Atwood Ave,
Madison, WI 53704
608-249-9100
www.absolutelyartliic.com




Statz, Ronda

From: Rummel, Marsha

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2010 7:39 PM

To: Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva; Verveer, Mike; Schumacher, Michael
Cc: Plominski, Katherine; Statz, Ronda

Subject: ALRC ltem #12 Revolution Cycles

RE: 12. 17244 Public Hearing - New License

Amodt & Fitzgerald LLC » dba Revolution Cycles + 1% alcohol, 99% Other
2330 Atwood Ave « Agent: Jeff Fitzgerald « Estimated Capacity. 85

Class B Beer

Aldermanic District 06 (Alder Rummel) - Police Sector 601

Greetings ALRC members-

Jeff Fitzgerald attended the January 2010 Schenk Atwood NA meeting to present his ideas for a license to sell bottled
beer to his customers. He described a growing national trend of bike cafes as social gathering spaces and hopes to
provide something similiar. The SASY Councii voted to support the application.

Tonight | held a meeting for adjacent property owners. One person showed up in support, she has emailed a letter for
distribution to commissioners. The meeting was useful because ACA Brist was able to attend. He helped identify some of
the issues the applicant may face and indicated his interest in doing more research.

| support the application but if referral makes sense, then | support referral in order to address the outstanding questions.
Thanks for all you do,

Alder Marsha Rummael
District 6




